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23rd September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,          
       
Year 3 – Woodlands Trip  
 
A day visit to Woodlands Camp in Streetly has been arranged for our Year 3 children. This will take place on 
Friday 24th March 2023. 
 
Woodlands Camp is a long established centre, well used by many Birmingham Schools, which offers children of 
all ages the opportunity to experience a wide variety of outdoor activities.  The National Curriculum i ncludes 
outdoor activities as an integral part of Physical Education and Woodlands Camp offers an excellent introduction 
to such activities for young children. We have taken our Year 3 children there many times and they have great 
fun! 
 
On the day of their visit, we will leave school at 9.15 am and return to school at approximately 4.15 pm.  The 
activities will include; archery, zipwire, double-hulled canoeing and team building exercises.  All children will be 
required to wear a life jacket and helmet during the water activity. If you have any queries or questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.  
 
All instruction in the activities will be given by fully qualified members of staff at the centre.  The children will 
need to be dressed in suitable (old) clothing for the activities and bring a packed lunch with a drink. A clothes list 
will be sent out nearer the time. 
 
The cost of the trip is £44.10 and includes activities at the centre, insurance and transport by coach.  Please pay 
using our online payment system Scopay. You will have already received the Online Account Access letter with 
your one-time link code when we sent out the Transition letter in May. 
 
Payment should be received by Friday 16th December 2022.  If there are not enough voluntary contributions the 
trip will not go ahead.  Contact the school office if you have any queries or concerns with regards to payment for 
this.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss. Pearson  
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